
This month we saw many new ba-

bies come to China Little Flower. 

Twins Fang and Yu arrived bat-

tling dehydration and jaundice along with both weighing 

under two kilograms.  Sadly, Baby Fang passed away last 

week, but, praise God, Baby Yu is holding on. Baby Xiao was born 

with a tumor and came to us after his operation. Baby Ning was 

born with an ear deformity and may have some hearing problems 

but is otherwise a healthy, beautiful baby girl. Baby Yun was born 

with a cleft palate and has been slow to gain weight. 
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Protecting, respecting, loving, and serving life! 
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To learn more about how you can help, please visit us on the web:  www.chinalittleflower.org. 

New and Precious Faces 

Baby Tong was born with anal atresia and is now recovering from surgery in 

our care. Baby Le came to us as a baby with a heart defect, but he is also 

dealing with some fluid buildup in his head and other issues. Baby Fei was 

born with several serious heart defects, meaning that this little one has a 

long way to go before he’s strong enough to get the surgeries that will help 

make him even stronger. Though Baby Long is almost a year old, he is still 

the size of many of his younger companions in the baby home because of 

the many sicknesses he has fought through.  He is currently healthy and 

working on the big task of getting big and strong enough to have corrective 

surgery for his cleft palate. Baby Ye is 

currently the smallest baby in the home, 

weighing just a kilogram and a half, and 

is bundled up in blankets to keep her 

warm while her body learns to regulate 

itself and grow. 

September 2010 

http://www.chinalittleflower.org


After being in 

our care for 

so long, four-

year-old Kuan 

will be greatly 

missed.  We 

are excited, 

though, for 

his new ad-

venture as a part of a loving 

foster family. 
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As we welcome fragile new 

babies into our care, we rejoice in 

those who are now strong enough 

to move into foster care.  We saw 

eight move into foster homes this 

month: Min, Cheng, Rui, Kuan, Cao, 

Zhou, Kai, and Jing. 

If you are interested in reading more about the 

babies currently in our care, please check out 

our blog at 

www.littleflowerprojects.blogspot.com.   

We also have a Facebook page so you can be no-

tified of the latest news from our side of the 

world. 
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